
 

 

Dear Parents and carers  

Well done to all of our children who are in the Golden Book this 

week and to the yellow house for winning the House Cup.  

We have had a wonderful week in school, celebrating the 

diversity of cultures here at Christ the Sower. Every year group 

has looked at a different country, which is linked to at least 

one child in the class, this has led to a week of exciting 

learning, with cookery, art, dance, drama, and stories.  The 

events culminated in a showcase on friday, with displays in the 

hall, sharing the learning from each class.  A huge and sincere 

thank you to every parent who came along, it was by far the 

strongest reaction to any event we have had in school since 

Covid, and it was lovely to share the children’s achievements 

with so many of you.  

Warmest regards 

Mel Nugent 

Head teacher 

  16 June 2023 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo winning team 

who have earned most points over a week   

The team that have earned the most points in the week 

ending 9 June is the YELLOW Team 

WELL DONE  Yellow TEAM 

TT Rockstars  

Year 3 - Abigail and Ben 

Year 4 - Torres 

Year 5 - Christos and Neo 

Year 6 - Annaleise and Tobais 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all our  

children at CtS, a special well 

don e to those that received 

Golden Book certificates this 

week! 

  Golden Book Winners  

N Arshith  

R Rosie  

1 Shadrach  

2 Jeremiah  

3 Oliver Ben 

4 Kemi  

5 Dominion Faiqa 

6 Deimante David H 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Friday 30 June 2023 

Sports Day 

EYFS & KS1 at 9 - 11am 

KS2 at 1.15 - 3.15pm 

 

Attendance Bears 

KS1—  Conker 100% 

KS2—  Rosehip 100% 

Well done!! 
Please note; for sports day, children will need to wear a plain coloured T-Shirt the colour of the House 

Team they are in. If your child is unsure what house they are in, their class teacher will know.  


